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TRANSPORTATION

For safety protocol, if you are dropping students off at
school in the morning , please utilize the front en
trance as the drop off area and exit by the security
station. Please do not enter or exit the bus drop off
zone on the south side of the school building. Please
call the front office to make bus changes on routes etc.
We kindly ask parents to park in the gravel parking
area (south of main parking) to pick up your child af
terschool at 3pm. Students with out proper bus pass
will require a sign out by their parent at the Front Of
fice. The buses loading zone poses danger by creating
potential blind spots, it is a designated area, staff as
sisting students boarding the buses. Your patience
and understanding is greatly appreciated as we board
the students and
bring your child home.

NEWSLETTER
School Board Members:

MAY 2025
Community Members:

Please reduce your speed when entering or

passing KDLO Campus.

Student drop off for KDLO Students is on the East Side of the

Building in the morning.

Thank You!

Linda Youvella - President

Christine Wallace - Vice President

Charlotte Davis - Secretary

Steven Kee - Member

School Board Meeting

@ 6pm Wolverine Gym
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Hello Parents!
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May 26, 2025
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Enrollment Packets

Available

On May 19, 2025

I, Summer School

Begins: May 27,

2025

May 5-9, 2025
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1or Atte lance, Bus Changes P1ease

Mrs. Baldwin

Registrai/C1erk @ (928) 755

Thank You
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Awards Day

Parents, Guardians and Grandparents we have an

enormous amount of jackets/sweaters and other

items in our lost & found section. When you do

come to KDLO, may you please look through the

pile and claim your child(rens) belongings.

May 14, 2025 @ 1pm

Wolverine Gymnasium

6iá’iade

Thank you
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6th Grade Promotion
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Wolverine

Gymnasium
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MAY 15, 2025 @ 9AM

May 15, 2025 @ 1pm
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KDLO

Thank You for trusting your child with us here at KOLO!

Welcome to Wolverine Country!!!

Open Enrollment Continues
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